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Good morning Chair Takai, Vice Chair Ito and Committee members: 

I'm Ron Han, Director of the State Office of Veterans Services (OVS). 
appreciate this opportunity to provide testimony in support of the intent of 
House Bill 525, HD1. 

This measure prohibtts courts from considering a veterans disability payment 
from the Department of Veterans Affairs when determining whether to award 
allowance for the support and maintenance of a former spouse. A disability 
award is to help the veteran cope with their lifetime injuries incurred in the line of 
duty and to be able to survive the day to day stressors of living. 

We defer to the· agency with direct responsibility for implementation of the 
special funds regulations. 

The OVS supports the concepts and intent expressed in this measure as long as 
its implementation does not impact or replace the priorities set forth in the 
Executive Budget for Fiscal Year 2015. 

Thank you tor this opportunity to provide testimony on behalf of Hawaii's 
Veterans and their families in support of HB 525, HD1, 
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Submitted testimony for HBS25 on Mar 13, 201414:45PM 

Testimony tor PSM on Mar 13, 2014 14:45PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing 
Dennis Egge II naus hawaii chapter II Support II No I 

Comments: We are grateful for your efforts to support us veterans administration policy, regarding 
this issue. Dennis Egge; president 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or 
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the 
convening of the public hearing. 
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